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6th October 2023 
 

Dear East Hoathly Parents,  

 
We are writing to inform you of an exciting staffing update. 
 
We have successfully appointed a new TA, Mrs Twinn. Mrs Twinn will be starting with us from Monday 
9th October.  
 
Mrs Twinn is an experienced TA who is very much looking forward to working with us here at East 
Hoathly. She will be mainly working in Squirrels class alongside Mrs Tucker.  
 
Going forward, Mrs Thompson will be working in Owls alongside Mrs Seymour.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions about these changes, then please do not hesitate to contact us 
via the school office or see us on the school gate.  
 
Thank your continued support, 

 

  
 
 

Mr Procter    Mrs Briley 
Executive Head   Head of School 


